

We can do this!

1 message

Donahue, **Kevin** <kdonahue@stbenedictnj.org>
To: parents@stbenedictnj.org

Sun, Mar 15, 2020 at 9:36 PM

Dear Parents:

I hope you are doing well and enjoyed your weekend. We are all embarking on an interesting educational journey for at least the next two weeks. I am confident that our teachers are prepared to provide quality online instruction. I just ask for some flexibility and patience until we all figure out the most effective ways to make this transition to this innovative form of instruction.

The majority of our country will be going to this format as we attempt to curb the spread of the Coronavirus. Please take time over the next two weeks to allow your children time to exercise and get fresh air. We do not want them sitting in front of a computer all day. I will be available to assist in anyway. Please reach out if I can assist.

We are all part of an unbelievable community and I am confident we will get through this trying time. I look forward to teachers and students being back under the same roof together. I will keep you posted with updates as I receive them.

All the best.

Kevin Donahue

You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "Parents1920" group. To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to parents+unsubscribe@stbenedictnj.org.

To view this discussion on the web visit https://groups.google.com/a/stbenedictnj.org/d/msgid/parents/CAHOcMTuvHm% 2BUcpJ6dJbDwrgNMhsWocfjXVURg%3Dzrc5dbrR DvQ%40mail.gmail.com.